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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Update to Previously Announced Comment Code 399 Changes
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO AUGUST 11, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on August 10, 2017, with the subject line “Update to Previously Announced Comment Code 399 Changes”. During the last year’s FSA Training Conference in Atlanta, it was announced that effective with the end of the corrections period for 2016-2017 FAFSAs on September 9, 2017, that they would no longer compare information between applicants’ 2016-2017 and 2017-2018 FAFSAs to identify possible conflicting information and to report any significant differences to institutions using SAR/ISIR comment Code 399. Upon further consideration, to help ensure that Title IV aid is awarded on accurate information, they have decided to continue to monitor for possible conflicting information between 2016-2017 and 2017-2018 FAFSAs throughout the 2017-2018 FAFSA processing cycle. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/081017UpdatetoPrevAnnounceCommCode399Chngs.html
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